From: Leon Blitz

Sent: 09 August 2016 08:16

To: Planning

Cc: Leon Blitz

Subject: Planning Application 2016/3305/P - Letter of Support

Leon and Cara Blitz
10 Belsize Avenue
London

NW3 4PY

9 August 2016
Dear Sir / Madam

Planning Application 2016/3305/P - Letter of Support

We have recently been made aware of the planning application relating to 30
Ornan Rd, London, NW3 4QB.

We apologise for the lateness of this letter of support, but we have been
abroad for extended periods.

We are happy to fully support this planning application.

The three houses - 26, 28 and 30 are some of the few houses left on Ornan
Road that look tired and unattractive and add no value to the streetscape.

The interesting, innovative design of appropriate scale the owners have
submitted would be a welcome addition to our architecturally eclectic area.

Yours faithfully

Leon and Cara Blitz



